
The Enfield Draft Local Plan is not fit for purpose.

It is pure exploitation of protected, irreplaceable green belt. It is little more than a 
land grab by a power-hungry council leadership intent on furthering its dangerous 
political fantasies.  If the current administration is unable or unwilling to produce a 
"sound plan" without concreting over our preciously conserved countryside, they 
should resign and be replaced by others with competence and will to do so.

Previous Enfield council administrations have for decades fulfilled their duties and 
obligations without developing the green belt, this council must do the same.

With intelligent and imaginative planning there is more than adequate potential to 
improve and increase housing in the parts of the borough in need of regeneration.  
There is no need to develop Green Belt land nor is it desirable to substantially 
redevelop existing long-established town centres such as Enfield or Southgate.  
Redevelop what needs to be redeveloped, leave the rest alone.

The plan as it stands will destroy this green, pleasant and historic borough for 
present and future generations.

Those responsible for the content of this plan should be ashamed of themselves.
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